
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2018 
Parking outside School 

 

At the beginning and end of the school day please do not park on the zig-zag lines outside the 

school. This is a danger for our children and it has been reported to me that there have been one 

or two ‘near misses’ – The police will be patrolling the street to ensure that this does not happen 

as we are concerned about the safety of our children. 

Please note that parents/carers are responsible for the safety of their children once they have 

been collected from school. 

 

Harvest Festival 

 

Thank you for all of the gifts you sent for our Harvest Service. They were passed on to the 

People’s Kitchen. Thank you also to members of Lemington Methodist Church for hosting the 

service and their gifts of apples to the children. 

 

Admissions Policy 2020/2021 Consultation 

 

Along with the other Primary Schools in the Outer West Learning Trust we are carrying out a 

consultation on the 2020/2021 Admission Policy from 5th  November to 16th December 2018. We 

are consulting on a specific section of the policy which can be found in the bullet point No 2 on 

page 1 of the draft document.  

The draft policy can be located on our school website by clicking on the Parents/Carers tab and 

then on the Admission Procedures tab.  

If you have any comments that you would like to make about this section of the draft policy, 

please contact Mrs Casey, Administration Officer, on 01912674315 or by e-mail at 

admin@lemingtonriverside.newcastle.sch.uk 

 

Safeguarding 

 

The latest Safeguarding Policy is now on our website – this can be found by clicking on the 

Parent/Carer tab and then Policies. Please take time to look at this policy as there several new 

sections. 

Please can we remind you that children are not allowed to climb on the gates and railings. The 

children have been told about this and we thank you for your support in this area. 

 

Attendance Initiative 

 

We are currently in the process of introducing a new attendance initiative in order to raise our 

attendance!!  We have spoken to the children about it briefly.  Further details are to follow!!   

You have to be “in it to win it” and attend every day!! 


